
CONSULATE GENERAL OF BRAZiL

MIAMI, FLORIDA

hE COTSUL GENERAL

Rex Hardin
Mayor
City of Pompano Beach
100 W Atlantic Blvd., Ste 430
Pompano Beach, FL 33060

Miami, December 04, 2019

Dear Mayor Rex Hardin,

it is with great honor that I inform you of the decision of His

Excellency the President of the Federative Republic of Brazil, Jair

Bolsonaro, to award you the National Order of the Southern Cross, rank of

Commander. This is the most important distinction that the Brazilian

Government grants to foreign nationals friends of Brazil and the Brazilian

community.

2. I would like to verify with Your Excellency the best opportunity to

hold the ceremony of your decoration.

3. While congratulating you for this important accolade, I avail

myself of this opportunity to renew the assurances of my highest esteem and

consideration.

Sincerely, /
Joao Men es Pereir

Consul Gefleii


